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To whim it may concern, 

I strongly oppose this bill. With the FACT, there are many false SSI numbers floating 

around out there, even people have access to dead persons SSI numbers so this 

would make for an insecure election and we certainly don't need that again.  

Oh and to be able to register electronically,  bad idea.  

Sincerely  

Dan Whitmore  


